COMMUNITY SNAPSHOT



Photo provided by the Hinsdale Humane Society

Pet blessings

A cat and a dog exchange pleasantries June 22 during the Hinsdale Humane Society's sixth annual Pet and Brick Blessing. About 75 guests and 20 pets attended the event, and 51 new bricks were installed in the Carla E. Fisher Memorial Garden. The day featured readings from Hinsdale Humane Society staff and the Rev. Susan Gerow offered individual blessings for attendees pets. After the service, Gerow said prayers with families as they held hands over their personalized bricks, which share touching messages of hope and loss that will remain in the garden.